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Alberta Transportation Awards Peace River Bridge 
Twinning Project to Flatiron / Aecon Joint Venture 

  
Broomfield, Colorado (September 18, 2017) – Flatiron Construction Corp. (FLATIRON) together 
with its joint venture partner, AECON, has been selected by Alberta Transportation to construct the 
Peace River Bridge structure and twinning Highway 2 as well as the twinning of 1.6 kilometers of 
Highway 2 through the town of Peace River.  

The Peace River Bridge Twinning Project, valued at nearly $149.5 million (CAD), consist of the 
construction of the twinning of Highway 2 through the town including a new bridge to carry the 
proposed Highway 2 westbound lanes over the Peace River. The project also includes the partial 
construction of two interchanges, secant pile retaining walls, MSE walls, and three new overpass 
structures. 
  
In addition to creating hundreds of employment opportunities in the region, the project is expected to 
reduce congestion in the area and improve traffic flow and safety. Construction activity is anticipated 
to begin in October and conclude in October, 2020.  

About Flatiron Construction Corp. 
FLATIRON develops innovative solutions to build transportation and infrastructure projects across 
the U.S. and Canada, including roads, bridges, highways, rail transit, airports, dams, water treatment 
and storage facilities for both public and private clients. FLATIRON delivers projects through a 
variety of contracting methods, including construction manager/general contractor, bid-build, design-
build, and public-private partnerships. Visit www.flatironcorp.com for more information. 
  
Contact: Wendy Wiedenbeck / Phone: (720) 494-8118 / wwiedenbeck@flatironcorp.com  
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